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Hipsburn's Halloween Pumpkin Carving Competition - Tuesday 31st October 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

To get into the Halloween spirit, we will be holding a pumpkin carving 

competition on Tuesday 31st October. This is a chance for the children to have 

some fun over the half-term holidays and to get creative.  

 

Children who would like to enter are to bring their pumpkins into school on 

Tuesday 31st October, where our judges will pick an overall winner and a 

winner from each class. Winners will receive a mystery prize!!   

 

The entry fee is £1 per pumpkin. All money raised will go into the school trip 

fund, which all classes will benefit from. 

 

To enter: 

 Bring a carved pumpkin into school on Tuesday 31st October (am.) 

 Bring £1 (per pumpkin entered) 

 Ensure the child's name and class is clearly labelled somewhere visible on 

the pumpkin. 

 

All pumpkins entered are to be taken home at the end of the school day.  

 

Hope you all have a lovely half-term holiday. We look forward to seeing how 

creative you can be! 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support, 

 

Mr Bell 

Class Teacher 
 


